Dear Valued
Stakeholders

As a precautionary measure in line with the prevention of the possible
spread of COVID-19, we will be closing the Incubator Hub for a period of
30 days with effect from 20 March 2020, out of consideration for the
wellbeing of our customers and staff members.

Please kindly note that the reopening date is subject to review as we
remain in close contact with the appropriate officials and health experts.

We appreciate your understanding and sincerely apologize for all
iInconveniences caused.
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